
@ll Conlev Magazines 

Dario D. D. Dimare 
116 Middle Road 
Southborough, MA 01772 

Dear Dario: 

Thank you for taking your valuable time to continue to work with us. 
Your column is a great benefit to our publication. 

We appreciate your contribution and would like to thank you with a 
gift from our staff. 

Please feel free to contact us anytime. 

Mary L. Van Meter 
Publisher 

P.S. Hope all's going great with the newest angel coming in. Our 
prayers and best wishes to both of you. 
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